
ANNOUNCEMENT SHEET 
February 8th, 2010 
99th School Day 

 
Pisgah and Tuscola Student Art Work will be displayed at Gallery 86 in 
Waynesville from February 12 to March 6.  Everyone is invited to the opening 
reception this Friday from 6:00 – 9:00 p.m. 
 
Seniors that have not ordered their cap and gown or do not have a cap and gown 
to wear for graduation need to come by the office come time today to make 
arrangements for ordering their supplies.     
 
Pitchers and catchers will practice at the hitting center tonight from 7:00 p.m. to 
8:30 p.m. 
 
Equine Judging practice will start Monday, February 15 in Ms. Howell’s room. 
This meeting will be about 45 minutes. 
 
There will be a short National Honor Society meeting this afternoon in Ms. 
McCall’s room. 
 
Boys tennis practice will begin on Monday, February 15 at 3:20 on the tennis 
courts.  You must have had a physical to participate. 
 
HOSA meeting Tuesday at 7:40 a.m. in D-5.  All members are encouraged to 
attend. 
 
The regular registration deadline for the March 13 administration of the SAT is 
Wednesday.  Come to the Counseling Center if you need further information or 
registration materials.  You may also register online at www.collegeboard.com. 
 
National Honor Society will be taking orders from students to send “kisses” 
(chocolate kisses) to someone special.  You will need to place your order during 
your lunch in the lobby with a member of National Honor Society.  The cost is 25 
cents for 4-5 kisses.  You will need to pay the same day you order and will also 
need to know who your special someone has 4th period for delivery purposes on 
Friday. 
 
JUNIORS that are in the top 25% of your class, and would like to find out more 
about a program in which you would spend two days on the campus of UNC-
Chapel Hill visiting classes, meeting with faculty and interacting with Carolina 
students, please come by the Counseling Center for more information.  Chapel 
Hill gives special consideration to first generation college students. 
 
SENIORS with a 3.5 or higher GPA **and** A combined SAT score of 1875, or 
higher, please come by the Counseling Center for information on the Robert C. 
Byrd Honors Scholarship. 
 


